
Nancy Tynes
I am writing in opposition to the proposed Title V air quality permit for Aluminum Dynamics. 

I believe that they are dangerous to the people of Benson, the surrounding communities and the San
Pedro river area. 
The plant will release PM2.5 and PM10, Nitrogen oxides (NOx) and CO2 as well as Volatile
Organic compounds. Also to be released is (HCI) , a hazardous air pollutant. 
THese emissions will be released in tons yearly. They are know to harm humans. The plant is
across the street from a nursing home, residential homes, motels. THese items can harm our
residents, the residents of surrounding communities. 
THe parent company has a track record or paying fines for both pollution and safety violations. I
believe they look at the fines as a cost of doing business. 

I am also concerned about odors. These are not meaningfully regulated under rule 320. 

THis plant and the pollution will put the area at risk. 

I ask that the ADEQ deny the permit. Please protect the children and residents of the surrounding
area. 
Nancy Tynes


